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Headteacher's Message
What a busy term we have had! It has been packed full of many wonderful events and learning opportunities.                   

We hope that the children have enjoyed it as much as we have.

THANK YOU to all the children and their family members for taking the time and joining us at the KS2 Carol Service 
in church on Tuesday evening. 🎶🎵

It was a fabulous evening and the children read and sang beautifully. The lanterns that they made added to the 
experience by lighting the way into church. 

Congratulations to Polly B and Emily S for their highly commended entries in the Christmas card competition run by 
our local MP Andrew Stephenson. Standards were extremely high this year, so well done!

We had some amazing ’Jingle Joggers’  in the yard this morning – and we managed not to get blown away!                                                                        
The children all looked fantastic in their Christmas headgear and your donations are on the way to Pendleside Hospice.

Thank you for your continued support in everything that we do. 
I hope that you all have a very merry Christmas and restful time at home with your families. 

Happy New Year, when it comes.
Kind regards

Mrs L Stinchon

● Thursday 21st December – Finish for the Christmas holiday at 3.30pm (no after school club)

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR

● Monday 8th January 2024 – school doors open at 8:45am – Welcome back!

● Thursday 11th January – Year 4 start swimming lessons



After School Activities …

● Monday – Karate with Sensei Simon :- weekly 3.30pm – 5.00pm (Years 1-6) 

Please contact;  enquiries@budokaimartialarts.org for more information.

● Monday 8th January – KS2 Flavours Cookery School Club 3.30-4.30pm for 5 

weeks – last one Monday 5th February.

● Tuesday 9th January - “Little Voices” Y1 and Y2 drama and singing club 3.30pm 

– 4.30pm until Tuesday 19th March - this last session will be a performance for 

parents/carers to see what the children have learnt over the last 9 weeks
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